
City of Annapolis

City Council Citation
m

Given Under Our Hands & the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this _____ day of ______________, ______.

m

m

On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of being named an Annapolis Police 
Department scholarship recipient. Scholarship funds can be used for college or trade 
school. Since 2017, nearly 30 scholarships have been awarded to Annapolis students. 
Congratulations on joining an amazing group of young people from our community! 
The funding for the scholarship program comes from several anonymous benefactors 
and community donations. For the fifth year, an anonymous donor made a generous 
donation in memory of those lost in the attack on the Capital Gazette in 2018: Gerald 
Fischman, Rob Hiaasen, John McNamra, Rebecca Smith and Wendi Winters. As 
the Annapolis Police Department celebrates 150 years of service to the Annapolis 
community, we know that providing young people with academic and educational 
communities is important. We thank and support both our donors and our scholarship 
recipients - we wish much success to you! 

 
Presented to: 

	 8th	 July 	    2024

Jaydy Michelle Mayancela Chimborazo



City of Annapolis

City Council Citation
m

Given Under Our Hands & the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this _____ day of ______________, ______.

m

m

On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of being named an Annapolis Police 
Department scholarship recipient. Scholarship funds can be used for college or trade 
school. Since 2017, nearly 30 scholarships have been awarded to Annapolis students. 
Congratulations on joining an amazing group of young people from our community! 
The funding for the scholarship program comes from several anonymous benefactors 
and community donations. For the fifth year, an anonymous donor made a generous 
donation in memory of those lost in the attack on the Capital Gazette in 2018: Gerald 
Fischman, Rob Hiaasen, John McNamra, Rebecca Smith and Wendi Winters. As 
the Annapolis Police Department celebrates 150 years of service to the Annapolis 
community, we know that providing young people with academic and educational 
communities is important. We thank and support both our donors and our scholarship 
recipients - we wish much success to you! 

 
Presented to: 

	 8th	 July 	    2024

Reginald Dean



City of Annapolis

City Council Citation
m

Given Under Our Hands & the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this _____ day of ______________, ______.

m

m

On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of being named an Annapolis Police 
Department scholarship recipient. Scholarship funds can be used for college or trade 
school. Since 2017, nearly 30 scholarships have been awarded to Annapolis students. 
Congratulations on joining an amazing group of young people from our community! 
The funding for the scholarship program comes from several anonymous benefactors 
and community donations. For the fifth year, an anonymous donor made a generous 
donation in memory of those lost in the attack on the Capital Gazette in 2018: Gerald 
Fischman, Rob Hiaasen, John McNamra, Rebecca Smith and Wendi Winters. As 
the Annapolis Police Department celebrates 150 years of service to the Annapolis 
community, we know that providing young people with academic and educational 
communities is important. We thank and support both our donors and our scholarship 
recipients - we wish much success to you! 

 
Presented to: 

	 8th	 July 	    2024

Kimberly Gissell Fuentes



City of Annapolis

City Council Citation
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Given Under Our Hands & the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this _____ day of ______________, ______.

m

m

On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of being named an Annapolis Police 
Department scholarship recipient. Scholarship funds can be used for college or trade 
school. Since 2017, nearly 30 scholarships have been awarded to Annapolis students. 
Congratulations on joining an amazing group of young people from our community! 
The funding for the scholarship program comes from several anonymous benefactors 
and community donations. For the fifth year, an anonymous donor made a generous 
donation in memory of those lost in the attack on the Capital Gazette in 2018: Gerald 
Fischman, Rob Hiaasen, John McNamra, Rebecca Smith and Wendi Winters. As 
the Annapolis Police Department celebrates 150 years of service to the Annapolis 
community, we know that providing young people with academic and educational 
communities is important. We thank and support both our donors and our scholarship 
recipients - we wish much success to you! 

 
Presented to: 

	 8th	 July 	    2024

Jaylen Johnson
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City Council Citation
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Given Under Our Hands & the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this _____ day of ______________, ______.
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m

On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of being named an Annapolis Police 
Department scholarship recipient. Scholarship funds can be used for college or trade 
school. Since 2017, nearly 30 scholarships have been awarded to Annapolis students. 
Congratulations on joining an amazing group of young people from our community! 
The funding for the scholarship program comes from several anonymous benefactors 
and community donations. For the fifth year, an anonymous donor made a generous 
donation in memory of those lost in the attack on the Capital Gazette in 2018: Gerald 
Fischman, Rob Hiaasen, John McNamra, Rebecca Smith and Wendi Winters. As 
the Annapolis Police Department celebrates 150 years of service to the Annapolis 
community, we know that providing young people with academic and educational 
communities is important. We thank and support both our donors and our scholarship 
recipients - we wish much success to you! 

 
Presented to: 

	 8th	 July 	    2024

Kayden Johnson



City of Annapolis

City Council Citation
m

Given Under Our Hands & the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this _____ day of ______________, ______.

m

m

On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of being named an Annapolis Police 
Department scholarship recipient. Scholarship funds can be used for college or trade 
school. Since 2017, nearly 30 scholarships have been awarded to Annapolis students. 
Congratulations on joining an amazing group of young people from our community! 
The funding for the scholarship program comes from several anonymous benefactors 
and community donations. For the fifth year, an anonymous donor made a generous 
donation in memory of those lost in the attack on the Capital Gazette in 2018: Gerald 
Fischman, Rob Hiaasen, John McNamra, Rebecca Smith and Wendi Winters. As 
the Annapolis Police Department celebrates 150 years of service to the Annapolis 
community, we know that providing young people with academic and educational 
communities is important. We thank and support both our donors and our scholarship 
recipients - we wish much success to you! 

 
Presented to: 

	 8th	 July 	    2024

Akil O. Leggett, Jr


